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NAME Response to Proposal by Ofcom to grant 
powers under the Electronic Communication 
Code to Railsite Telecom Limited 

Paul William Harper I wholeheartedly support this application.  As a 
frequent rail traveller, I find it annoying that my 
mobile signal is poor/drops out at various times 
(particularly when the train is passing through 
rural areas).  The applicant’s proposal should 
reduce these instances (provided it is 
eventually rolled out nationwide). 

 


